
Fw: Regarding of a permit for Entertainment without dancing for patrons  @ 
Paradise in Long Beach
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez, Pablo Rubio 07/10/2013 05:20 PM

Hi,

Here's a public comment for The Paradise.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 07/10/2013 05:19 PM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 07/10/2013 05:17 PM
Subject: Fw: Regarding of a permit for Entertainment without dancing for patrons @ Paradise in Long Beach
Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 07/10/2013 05:17 PM -----

"Zuleyma Negron " <zenegron@hotmail.com>

07/10/2013 04:49 PM

Please respond to
"zenegron@hotmail.com" 
<zenegron@hotmail.com>

To "LBBIZ@longbeach.gov " 
<LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 

cc  
Subject Regarding of a permit for 

Entertainment without dancing for 
patrons @ Paradise in Long Beach 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID
Zuleyma Negron <ZNegron@collectors.com> wrote:

<!-- .EmailQuote { margin-left: 1pt; padding-left: 4pt; border-left: #800000 
2px solid; } --> 
llbiz@longbeach.gov
City of Long BeachCity Council
Regarding The Paradise
To Molly Brown, LLC., DBAThe Paradise1800 E. Broadway Long Beach Ca 
90802Issuance of a permit for Entertainment without dancing for patrons
To whom it may concern,I am writing to voice my support of paradise bar and 
grill. This is establishment is a wonderful neighborhood business and I would 
hate for them to lose any business because they can't obtain an entertainment 
license. We have to support local businesses in the neighborhood, the reason 
that long beach is such a great city is their mom and pop businesses. Please 
give them the licenses that they need to continue running a business that I 
love to visit. 
Sincerely,Neighbor, patron and supporterZuleyma Erika Negron

H-2
CORRESPONDENCE - Ericka Negron




